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Memorandum 

Department of Planning & Public Works 
 
 

To:  Planning and Public Works Committee 

From:  Shawn P. Seymour, Project Planner 

Date:  07/21/2008 

RE:  T.S.P. 02-2008 Cricket Communications (St. Louis County 
Water Company):   A request to obtain approval for a 
Telecommunication Facility Siting Permit for the co-location of 
additional antennas on an existing telecommunication tower in a “NU” 
Non Urban District on a 4.68 acre tract of land located north of an 
Ameren UE transmission line easement, northeast of Baxter Road 
(19S220028). 

Summary 
 
At the July 14, 2008, City of Chesterfield Planning Commission meeting, the above-
referenced matter was presented for public hearing.  As required by City of Chesterfield 
Ordinance 2391, which governs telecommunications and facilities siting, the Planning 
Commission shall provide a venue for public hearing only, and shall not provide a 
recommendation to City Council, but rather provide a list of issues as they see fit. 
 
Attached are copies of the materials submitted to the Planning Commission. 
 
Respectfully submitted,    Respectfully submitted, 

     
Shawn P. Seymour, AICP    Annissa G. McCaskill – Clay, AICP 
Project Planner     Lead Senior Planner 
 
Cc: Michael G. Herring, City Administrator 

Rob Heggie, City Attorney 
Michael O. Geisel, Director of Planning & Public Works 

Aimee Nassif, Director of Planning & Development Services 














































